
 

  

 

 

 

17 January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Invitation to Celebrate Our Culturally Diverse Community  

I hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to share some wonderful news about an upcoming event at North 

Birmingham Academy.  As part of our Ambassador groups commitment to fostering a culturally diverse and inclusive 

environment, we are organising a week-long celebration that aims to embrace the rich tapestry of our community's 

cultures. 

During this special week, our students will have the opportunity to engage in a variety of cross-curricular activities 

and experiences that showcase the diverse backgrounds that make up our school community.  We believe that 

learning about different cultures fosters understanding, respect, and appreciation for the unique perspectives that 

each individual brings to our community. 

We warmly invite you to join us in celebrating this important week.  Your participation and involvement are 

invaluable, and we believe that the more we come together as a community, the stronger our bonds become.  If you 

have any cultural insights, traditions, or talents you would like to share, we encourage you to get involved.  Whether 

it's through a guest speaker session, a cooking demonstration, or another unique contribution, your support will 

greatly enhance the overall experience for our students. 

The event will take place starting the week commencing 18th March 2024.  If you are interested in contributing in any 

way or have suggestions for activities, please do not hesitate to reach out to Carole Hill at Carole.Hill@nba.e-

act.org.uk   Your input is highly appreciated, and we are keen to ensure that this celebration truly reflects the 

diversity within our community. 

The schedule for the week's events will be shared with you in advance, and we look forward to seeing you and your 

family actively participating in this enriching experience.  Together, let's make this celebration a memorable and 

educational journey for our students. 

Ambassadors group 

We would love more Parents/Carers to be part of our journey by joining our Ambassadors group.  If you would like 

to find out more information, please express your interest via this link and we will be in contact. 

https://forms.office.com/e/Xs5rBNQviX 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. 

Warm regards, 

 

Mrs J Paddock 

Headteacher 
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